
Faculty Committee on Extended Learning Resolution for Members (2017-2018) 

 

The Extended Learning Committee resolves that the following constitutes the minimum 

expectations of each of its members in the 2017-2018 academic year: 

 

(1) Attend the entirety of every meeting. If unable to attend most meetings in a given 

semester, arrange for a substitute in consultation with the Committee Chair;  

(2) Read all distributed materials prior to the meeting, and generate comments and 

questions, as applicable;  

(3) Volunteer for tasks as the need arises so that the workload may be spread fairly 

amongst members of the committee;  

(4) Ensure that the climate of the committee is conducive to all viewpoints, receiving a 

full and fair hearing;  

(5) Maintain communication with the College or University Office being represented 

regarding the issues and activities of the Committee and self-support operations at 

CSUN. 


